
 

 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome to year 3! To support our topic work in Topic, 
the children in class 7 and 8 will be visiting The Rising Sun 
Country Park for a Stone Age Workshop all day on 
Monday 13th November to take part in a Stone Age 
workshop.  

 

This is an outdoor event and children have been advised 
to dress in the following clothes.  
 

We shall be leaving school promptly at 9am, travelling by 
bus, and returning to school for 3:15pm.   

 

Children who are normally packed lunch must bring their 
own lunch and drink as usual. Pop, glass bottles and 
sweets should not be included. 

All children who are normally school meals will have a 
school packed lunch provided for them. 

You must let the school office know by 25th October if you 
DO NOT want a school packed lunch or you will be 
charged for this. 

 

A voluntary contribution of £14.00 to cover the cost of 
the bus and workshop is payable via Parent Pay by Friday 29th September. There is no charge for children in 
receipt of free school meals. 

 

As the visit is taking place during the school day a permission slip is not required. However, please ensure that 
your contact numbers, emergency contact details and child’s medical information are up to date with the school 
office prior to this visit taking place. 

Four parent volunteers are needed to help us with this visit. If you are free on this day, then please speak to Mrs 
Nisbet or Mr Nettleship. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Nisbet and Mr Nettleship  


